
To whom it may concern. 

I am in full support of the application made by Warringah golf club for the establishment of a 
new club house and associated sporting facilities currently under consideration by Northern 
Beaches Council.
I can only think that it will be of great benefit to the community at large, especially we older folk 
who enjoy playing at Warringah.
Sincerely, Norma Munro 

Sent: 16/03/2023 3:49:45 PM
Subject: Current DA for Warringah golf club


